
  

  

Call for Nomination   

We are seeking nomination of qualified candidates to represent our membership and 
run for election to our Board of Directors.   

Available seats in 2023 

There are two seats up for election in 2023. Two incumbents are seeking re-election.  If you 
would like to seek a seat on our Board of Directors, please download the Candidates’ Package 
from SCU’s website (www.sharons.ca).   

2023 이사 후보자 등록 안내 

한인신협은 정관 제 4.1 항에 따라 제 34 차 정기총회에서 임기 만료 되는 두 이사의 공석을 채울 

이사선출을 하고자 합니다.  (임기 만료되는 두 이사는 재출마의 뜻을 밝히셨습니다)  

후보 등록을 원하시는 분은 2 월 17(금)까지 관련 서류를 제출해 주시기 바랍니다.  

기타 자세한 사항은 한인신협 웹사이트(www.sharons.ca)를 참고해주시기 바랍니다. 

Deadline & Submission  

The deadline for receipt of your official Nominating Form is February 17, 2023 at 4:00 pm.   

Your material may be sent by the following methods:   

• E-mail to election@sharons.ca  

• Handed in at any Sharons Credit Union Branch or Head Office (1055 Kingsway 
Vancouver)  

No matter which method of delivery is used, nomination documents must be received by the 
deadline set above. This is a firm deadline and there will be no extensions. Please note 
incomplete Nomination Forms will be disqualified.   
  
If you have any questions or concerns about the nominations and elections process, please 
contact:   
  

Joanne Choi  
Corporate Secretary  
election@sharons.ca 
604-873-6490  
(ext. 101)  
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